
To help protect all road users, the City of Kenmore and the Kenmore
Police Department are implementing an automated photo enforcement
program which will use automated traffic safety cameras to enforce
Kenmore’s traffic laws governing speeding at marked school zones
and those that govern red-light violations.

This Courtesy Warning Notice depicts your vehicle failing to stop when
facing a steady red traffic control signal in violation of the Revised
Code of Washington (RCW) 46.61.055 and Kenmore City Code
Chapter 10.45, along with the date, time, and location of the violation.

 This is a courtesy warning only.
 There is no penalty.
 No response is needed.

However, after the warning period expires, a red-light violation
captured by automated cameras in Kenmore may result in a Notice of
Infraction which carries up to a $100.00 penalty. By state law,
infractions detected through the use of automated safety cameras are
not part of the registered owner's driving record.

We urge you to please be aware of red lights. Please always Slow
Down for a Yellow Light and Stop on Red. Running red lights is a
serious offense that can have fatal consequences. We encourage you
to discuss this information with anyone who drives your vehicle.

For more information about Kenmore’s Automated Photo Enforcement
Program, call our customer service center at 1-866-790-4111 between
5:00 AM and 5:00 PM, excluding holidays and weekends.

COURTESY WARNING NOTICE

NOTICE #: 0000001234567

PLATE #: ABC1234
STATE: WA
ISSUED: 8/12/2022

VIOLATION DATE/TIME: 8/06/2022   04:12 PM

LOCATION: NB CENTRAL AVE N @ E JAMES 
STREET

JOHN SMITH
1234 MAIN STREET
KENMORE, WA 12345

PO Box 22091
Tempe, AZ 85285-2091
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